
 

  

 

 

This Week at Giants Neck Beach 

 

July 10, 2023 

 

Upcoming Meetings 

  

There will be a meeting of the GNBA Membership on Saturday, July 15 at 9 am at the 

clubhouse.  All neighbors are encouraged to attend. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

News 

 

Website Updates 

Take a look at the GNBA website for some new features and functions including:  

 

A suggestion/question/feedback link with a direct feed to the Board of Governors has been 

added. You can find this link in the contact us section of the website, here. 

 

A This Week at GNBA newsletter archive can now be found in the News section of the 

website, or here.  

 

The directory has been updated.  Please find a link to it on the homepage or here.   

 

Please note date changes to upcoming Board of Governors’ meetings. The BOG will meet 

on the first Wednesday of the month at 7:30 pm in the Clubhouse. Upcoming dates are 

August 2, September 6, October 4, November 1, and December 6. Association Meetings 

are scheduled for Saturday, July 15, and Saturday, August 19 at 9:00 am at the 

Clubhouse. 

https://www.giantsneckbeach.org/
https://www.giantsneckbeach.org/bulletin-board
http://www.giantsneckbeach.org/
https://www.giantsneckbeach.org/about-3-1
https://www.giantsneckbeach.org/about-3
https://www.giantsneckbeach.org/copy-of-contact-us-1


Clubhouse Grounds and Improvement Committee 

The Board of Governors is forming a new committee to manage multiple aspects of the 

clubhouse area including future development, issues surrounding pickleball raised by 

community members, and overall use of the recreation area.  

If you are interested in participating on this committee, please notify Paul Formica of your 

intent.  The committee will be meeting in the next few weeks to address these important 

issues. Pmformica@gmail.com, 860-334-4991 

 

We would like your photos!  If you have special photos or videos of Giants Neck Beach 

that you would like to share with your neighbors and have posted on the website, please 

click here and then "add album."  There you can upload away.  Photos that are posted to 

the website become the property of the GNBA and will be in the public domain.   

 

Those Men Behaving Badly are at it again and would like to host you at its BBQ coming up 

this Friday: 

mailto:Pmformica@gmail.com
http://www.giantsneckbeach.org/photogallery
http://www.giantsneckbeach.org/photogallery


 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Bulletin Board 

Necklace Found - We found a necklace on the right of way. If you lost it you may contact 

us at Irene.madden@comcast.net. 

 

Have a great week. 

The GNBA 

 

  

https://www.giantsneckbeach.org/bulletin-board
mailto:Irene.madden@comcast.net


 

 

The deadline to have your item included in the Giants Neck Beach News is Saturday at 5 pm for an 

email released the following Monday. Please email it to Annah at website.gnba@gmail.com by that 

day and time.  If there are no updates to report and no meetings upcoming, a weekly newsletter 

will not be sent. 

 

visit us on the web 

 

 

 

 

  

  

© 2023 Giants Neck Beach Association, all rights 

reserved. 

Our mailing address is: 

P.O. Box 226 Niantic, Connecticut  06357-0026 

 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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